
Dear Bill, Kaysie, the school board, and the entire Kokhanok Community,  
 
After much thought and consideration, I have decided that I will not be returning for the 2023-
2024 school year. Effective at the end of the 2022-2023 school year, I will be resigning from the 
SPED position here at Kokhanok School. This is also my resignation from the Lake and Peninsula 
School District. This decision wasn’t an easy one since I’ve enjoyed my time living in Kokhanok 
and working for LPSD. I want to thank everyone at LPSD who gave me this amazing opportunity. 
In addition, I want to thank the community of Kokhanok for welcoming me into their 
community and allowing me to teach their children. I will truly miss living and teaching for a 
wonderful and amazing school district and community. I have nothing but great things to say 
about my time spent teaching here this past year.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Matt Kuzan    


